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Richard Arkell [rarkell@cox.net]
Thursday, July 20, 2006 5:52 PM

secretary

From:

Sent:

To: secretary

Subject: COT Reports

I have just learned you are now, along with the M3 reports a while ago, considering not publishing the COT
reports. Can you explain the rationale? On its surface it could be interpreted as being left in the dark because
the news is getting bad. Are you planning on replacing them with more substantive reports? s this a cost issue?

Thanks, Richard Arkell
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